
 
 
 
August 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear MSCS Extended Care Families, 
 
You are receiving this information because your child is registered for the Extended Care 
Program. Please complete and return the attached emergency form.  
 
Thank you for your support and patience as we continue to make plans for the upcoming school 
year.  We are working with the Archdiocese of Baltimore, the Maryland State Department of 
Health, the Maryland State Department of Education, and the CDC to open in the safest 
possible manner.  Our plans are fluid, as we continually receive updates.  
 
In response to COVID-19, new policies have been put in place.  Attached you will find more 
information. Thank you for joining us at Monsignor Slade. Your child is a precious gift, and we 
strive to provide a safe learning environment to help him/her grow emotionally, academically, 
and spiritually while in our care.  Please contact me if your Extended Care plans have changed. 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at ​d.gielner@msladeschool.com​ or 410.760.2024 x 
130. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Debbie E. Gielner 
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